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Comments: The existing dispersed camping restrictions for Taylor Park are the best Forest Service changes

made in the area for several decades.  This is the opinion for nearly all Tin Cup and Rainbow Subdivision

residents, tourists, and hikers.

The dispersed camping plan helps reduce careless, thoughtless campers and their unattended campfires, trash,

park destruction and the incredible sanitation issues.  The current dispersed camping plan for south Taylor Park

including the Mirror Lake Road from Tin Cup to Mirror Lake (excluding the existing campground) should be made

permanent in the new Forest Plan. 

 

Thank you for the current restrictions and a job well done.


